
  
 

WORKS UPDATE 

WORKS NOTIFICATION LETTER 
Burton Street Plaza - Kirribilli 

 
April 2024 

Dear Resident, 
 
Council’s contractor, EzyPave, will soon commence planned works for the construction of the 

permanent Burton Street Plaza in Kirribilli. The upgrade works will include new stormwater drainage, 

footpath paving, street and decorative lighting, street furniture, sandstone benches with timber top 

seating around the outdoor dining areas, improved landscape areas and four new trees, two to be 

planted at each end of the plaza (Refer to the locality plan on the overleaf). 

 

The works will commence on Monday 15th of April 2024 and are scheduled to be completed within 

10 weeks (weather and other factors permitting). Works shall be undertaken between Monday to 

Friday during the hours of 7am and 5pm with some Saturdays during the hours of 8am and 3pm.  

 

All steps will be taken to maintain pedestrian and vehicular access whilst work is in progress.  There 

will be periods of time where access will be unavailable e.g.  driveway reconstruction or concrete 

pouring. Local traffic and residents will be provided access and dedicated traffic control personnel 

will be on site to assist.  We appreciate your patience and co-operation during the upgrade works. 

 

If you have any questions regarding these works, please contact Moe Karim from EzyPave, on 0410 

828 975. Any additional enquiries in relation to the works should be directed to Council’s Project 

Manager, Diana Mejia, on 9936 8434 or diana.mejia@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 

 
Visit QR code for more information. 

Yours faithfully, 

Hussein Haydar 
General Manager 
EZYPAVE  
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